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Comments: I am opposed to loosing any more acres of motorized (snowmachine) use in the Kenai Penninsula

region.

 

My family and I have used motorized vehicles in this area for 20 years now.  It has provided us with a place to go

to enjoy winter activities during our long winters.  We are always respectful to guidelines that the CNF imposes

and plan to continue respecting our forests while enjoying the outdoors with my family and friends.  I would also

like to see other areas open to motorized vehicles like Center Creek, Mills Creek etc for future use.


